
May 30, 2011

Dear Neighbor,

As the area volunteer representative for ShelterBox, a Rotary International Global Project that 
provides disaster relief, I would appreciate your assistance finding opportunities to make 
presentations to community members in our region on behalf of ShelterBox. I am contacting 
Rotary clubs and service clubs, religious, professional, and youth groups in our area to explain 
the ShelterBox Mission. I have a complete ShelterBox that includes a 10-person tent and life-
saving equipment available for demonstration and educational purposes. I hope we can combine 
efforts to plan future events in support of increasing awareness and fundraising for ShelterBox.

The mission of ShelterBox is “to provide humanitarian aid worldwide in the form of shelter, 
warmth and comfort for people displaced by natural and other disasters.” ShelterBox has firmly 
established itself at the forefront of international disaster relief, providing aid to survivors of over 
140 disasters in more than 70 countries. In fact, other aid organizations have told us that our 
iconic big green box stands out as a symbol of hope in a landscape of disarray.

I am very passionate about this philanthropy. I look forward to hearing from you to share more 
information about the great work ShelterBox is accomplishing worldwide through the support of 
Rotary Clubs and the generous support from our community donors. I am eager to visit your 
group for a presentation and to deploy a ShelterBox display at an upcoming meeting or 
community event. With your assistance our region will continue to expand the help it provides 
for disaster relief aid. Imagine if more organizations in our region would contribute a ShelterBox 
this year. I stand ready to help with this effort.

Thank you for your interest and assistance.

Best Regards,

Steven C. Morreale, M.D./M.P.H.
Shelterbox USA, Volunteer Representative
Rotary Club of McMurray, Pennsylvania, District 7330
T: 413-335-5906 
E: steve.morreale@drgnu.org


